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Welcome Back Mayra! 
 

Mayra Molina (CCE) received the  
Fulbright Distinguished Teaching 
Award. She spent last semester in 
the Teaching Program in Finland.   

The link below takes you to her 
final inquiry project, a website 
sharing Mayra’s findings in     
Finland.  

Mayra reports, “It was an unfor-
gettable experience and it has giv-
en me a global perspective that I 
hope to share with you and my 
colleagues alike.” 

 
 https://besteducationalpractices.wordpress.com/ 

MTA Congratulates our CTA César E. Chávez Winners! 
Five members of the Montebello Teachers Association and their students received the CTA César E. 

Chávez Memorial Education Program Award in Visual Arts. Congratulations! 
 
 Teacher Grade Student  

 Diane Kissas 1-2 Julieth Aragon 

 Donna Draymon 7-8 Juan Hurtado 

 Silvia Liggins 7-8 Andrea Nuñez 

 Laurette Cano 7-8 Isaiah Diaz 

 Marguerite Estrada 7-8 Jesus Gonzalez 
 
 

Enter CTA’s César E. Chávez Memorial Education Program 
 

The CTA César E. Chávez Memorial Education Program will provide recognition for students and 

their teachers who demonstrate an understanding of the vision and guiding principles by which 

César E. Chávez lived his life.  

Group and individual awards are available. The Awards Program will honor the memory of this great 

man and ensure that the spirit of his work continues in the classrooms of California. Entries are due 

Friday, December 1. Applications are available at cta.org and MontebelloTeachers.org. 

GLBT Safety in Schools Program 
Offers Grants and Scholarships 

CTA is offering grants and scholarships through 

the GLBT Safety in Schools program.  

The grant program will support projects and 

presentation that promote understanding of and 

respect for GLBT persons. 

The scholarship program will support self-

identified LGBTQ members enrolled in a teach-

er/counseling credential or graduate program 

who are pursuing a career in public education. 

Information is available at cta.org/scholarships. 

Applications must be submitted online or 

postmarked by Friday, December 15. 

https://besteducationalpractices.wordpress.com/


 

Thursday, October 12, 2017 
5:00-7:30 PM 
(VIP Reception 4:00—5:00 PM) 
Bell Gardens Intermediate School 
5841 Live Oak Street 
Bell Gardens, CA 90201 

 

For tickets: 
Call (562) 204-6670 or go online 
 
Ticket Includes: Admission, Taco Plate w/
Beverage and Raffle 

 
 

Crafts for kids  -  Vendors  -  Altars  -  Food & Beverages 
Entertainment by Montebello Unified Students! 

VIP  $25 Adults  $10 Children (3-18)  $5 

www.ScholarshipsforScholarsofMontebello.org 

Scholarships for Scholars of Montebello 


